
6/30/25 Wilmington Recreation Commission (WRC) Meeting Minutes, taken by Jason Hartnett. 
 
  

Attendees Guests 

Sara Molina (SM) 
Samantha Kondracki (SK) 
Jason Hartnett (JH) 
Emily Beeman (EB) 

None 
 

 
 
  
Call to Order - 6:03 by SM 
  

1. Approval of minutes – Minutes from previous meeting will be approved in next meeting (8/4/25). 

2. Summer Swim Lessons – Unfortunately due to the inability to completely staff the program to the level 

initially required, we’ve had to limit the number of sign-ups. As this is the first swim program put on 

by the Rec Commission in many years, and basically an entirely new program, the role of shore 

facilitator will be filled by Rec Commission personnel (SM & SK) as the swim program is developed, and 

the role of shore facilitator is clarified. This appointment is recommended and authorized by Scott 

Tucker, Town Manager.  

3. Summer Picnic In The Park – On July 12, 2025, Wilmington Works will be putting on a Summer Picnic In 

The Park from 5pm-7pm, as part of the Summer Village Stroll. They will be borrowing some games 

from the Rec Commission, from The Vault. SM will be setting up a table and pop-up tent along with the 

Rec Commission banner, and be handing out information regarding the Commissions’ programs and 

also getting people to follow the Rec Commission on social media.  

 

Next scheduled meeting is 8/4/25. 

Motion to Adjourn – 6:24pm, moved by JH, second by EB, all in favor. 


